
Year Group Welcome Meetings 

Autumn term 2024 

Our School Values: Respect  Learning Communication  Behaviour Together Care Pride 

23rd September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to a Welcome meeting for your child’s new year group. This will be an 

opportunity for you to see and hear the teaching team in the year group talk about important parts 

of your child’s school day and learning.  The meeting will include information about key routines at 

school, expectations for the year group, priorities for learning at home and in school and how we 

can work together in partnership to help your child have an enjoyable and successful year with us.  

We will also share information related to on-line safety. 

Meetings will take place on Zoom and will last approximately 40 minutes.  The dates and times are 

below. The Zoom meeting invite details will be sent to you on the morning of your welcome meeting, 

via School Ping.  Please ensure you are registered on the School Ping app and your contact details 

(phone number & email contact) are up to date with the office so that you receive this information. 

Year group and classes Date and time of meeting  

Year 1  

Banyan tree, Fig tree, Holly tree 

Monday 30th September  

4:30 pm 

Year 6 

This meeting will include Secondary School Transfer info 

Willow tree, Yew tree, Sycamore tree 

Tuesday 1st October  

4:30 pm 

Year 3 

Mulberry tree, Oak tree, Olive tree 

Wednesday 2nd October  

4:30pm 

Year 4 

Poplar tree, Plane tree, Pine tree 

Monday 7th October   

4:30pm 

Year 2 

Maple tree, Magnolia tree, Juniper tree 

Tuesday 8th October 

4:30pm  

 Year 5 

Rowan tree, Sequoia tree, Silver Birch tree 

Wednesday 9th October 

4:30pm  

Reception  

Orange tree, Lime tree, Lemon tree 

Wednesday 16th October 

4:30pm 

 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, a copy of the information shared for each year group will 

be added to the website after the meeting. 

We look forward to welcoming you to a new year group and a new school year at Woolmore. 

 

With kind regards, 

Jen Harris 

Deputy Headteacher  


